
 
 
FirstAid/tp 
 
8 October 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Flu Vaccination – Monday 18 November & Tuesday 19 November 2024 
  
Your child’s annual Nasal Flu Vaccination is NOW DUE.  
 
The vaccine helps protect against flu, which can be a serious or life-threatening illness. 
 
Click the link below for the electronic form and information about the vaccine.  Access to the form 
will close two working days prior to the session. 
 
School Code: SH136654 
 
Session date: Monday 18 and Tuesday 19 November 2024 
 
Year Group: 7 – 11 
 
Link to website: Nasal Flu Vaccination Programme: Hampshire Healthy Families 
 
If you decide you do not wish your child to receive the vaccine against flu, please submit the form 
to record your decision. This will enable us to update your child’s immunisation record. 
 
From the NHS School Age Immunisation Service 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Wildern School First Aid Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.hampshirehealthyfamilies.org.uk/nasal-flu-vaccination-programme

